

Emergency Management Agency (EMA) Monthly Departmental Report

October 2021

During the month of October, the emergency management department continued to make progress on the emergency operations plan, sheltering and continuity of operations plans. I attended the Oxford County EMA meeting and completed our NIMS compliance report for the town so we can continue to receive grant monies. Would like to thank our intern Madison Douglas for her continued dedication to these projects.

Todd Perrault Town of Bridgton EMA